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Dear Convener, 

I am writing to notify you that the Project Willow Grangemouth study has concluded 
and that a “Public Information Document” which sets out the study’s findings and 
recommendations has been published. 

Project Willow has identified a set of nine low carbon projects that could be progressed 
if the private and public sectors work together, with the projects falling under three 
categories: “waste”, “bio-resources”, and “conduit for offshore wind”. The Public 
Information Document outlines indicative timescales for deploying these projects, as 
well as projected direct jobs impact and capital and operating expenditure of each 
project.  

The findings and recommendations of Project Willow have been published in a “Public 
Information Document” on Scottish Development International’s website, which 
reflects the role that Scottish Enterprise will play in identifying and attracting investors 
with an interest in progressing the opportunities outlined in Project Willow. The Public 
Information Document can be accessed here: https://www.sdi.co.uk/invest-in-
scotland/invest-in-projects/project-willow-grangemouth. 

Yours sincerely, 

GILLIAN MARTIN 

Cc: Convener, Economy and Fair Work Committee 
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